
 
Office of Councilman Mario Bravo  

Interdepartmental Correspondence  
 

 
To:    Debbie Racca-Sittre, Interim City Clerk  
 
From:   Mario Bravo, District 1 City Councilman  
 
Copies To:   Nancy Cano, Boards and Commissions Coordinator.  
 
Subject: Board appointment – Zoning Board of Adjustment 
 
Date:  April 11, 2022 
 
 
I would like to appoint the following individual to the City Zoning Board 
of Adjustment. His application is on file with the Office of the City Clerk: 
 

• Mark Spielman 
 
Thank you.  


